
 

 

September 16, 2013  

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Review of the Framework Governing the Participation of Intervenors  
in Board Proceedings (EB-2013-0301) 

 
Please be advised that EnWin Utilities Ltd. (“EnWin”) intends to participate in the above 
noted proceeding.  EnWin intends to:  

• Submit written comments by September 27, 2013 on the questions posed by the 
Board on August 22, 2013 

• Attend the Stakeholder Conference in-person on October 8, 2013 

• Consult with stakeholders sharing common viewpoints with the objective of 
making or endorsing a presentation at the Stakeholder Conference 

• Submit further written comments by October 16, 2013 

• Participate in the such further steps in the first phase and second phase as the 
Board may initiate or allow  

 
EnWin’s official contact in this matter is the undersigned. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 

 
Per: Andrew J. Sasso, B.Comm., LL.B. 
 Director, Regulatory Affairs & Corporate Secretary 
 
 P.O. Box 1625 
 787 Ouellette Avenue 
 Windsor, ON   N9A 5T7 
  
 T: 519-255-2735    
 F: 519-973-7812    
 E: regulatory@enwin.com 

 
 


